

V. Choose the correct word A, B or C for each gap to complete the following passage.

Modern cinema audiences expect to see plenty of thrilling scenes in action films. These scenes, which are (1) _____ as stunts, are usually _____ by stuntmen who are specially trained to do dangerous things safely. (3) _____ can crash a car, but if you're shooting a film, you have to be extremely (4) _____, sometimes stopping (5) _____ in the in front of the camera and film crew. At an early (6) _____ production, an expert stuntman is (7) _____ in to work out the action scenes and form a team. He is the only person who can go (8) _____ the wishes of the director (9) _____ he will usually only do this in the (10) _____ of safety.

- | | | | |
|------------------|------------|-------------|--------------|
| 1. A. Remarked | B. known | C. referred | D. named |
| 2. A. Performed | B. given | C. made | D. displayed |
| 3. A. Everyone | B. Someone | C. Anyone | D. No one |
| 4. A. detailed | B. plain | C. straight | D. precise |
| 5. A. right | B. exact | C. direct | D. Strict |
| 6. A. period | B. minute | C. part | D. stage |
| 7. A. led | B. taken | C. drawn | D. called |
| 8. A. Over | B. against | C. through | D. Across |
| 9. A. Despite | B. so | C. although | D. otherwise |
| 10. A. interests | B. needs | C. purposes | D. regards |

VI. Read the text and then choose the best answer A, B, C, or D.

Geoffrey Hampden has a lot of friends and is very popular at parties. Everybody admired him for his fine sense of humour, except his six-year-old daughter, Jenny.

Recently, one of Geoffrey's closest friends asked him to make a speech at a wedding reception. This is the sort of thing that Geoffrey loves. He prepared the speech carefully and went to the wedding with Jenny. He included a large number of funny stories in the speech and, of course, it was a great success. As soon as he finished, Jenny told him she wanted to go home. Geoffrey was a little disappointed by this but he did as his daughter asked. On the way home, he asked Jenny if she enjoyed the speech. To his surprise, she said she didn't. Geoffrey asked her why this was so and she told him that she did not like to see so many people laughing at him!

- Why is Geoffrey very popular at parties?
A. Because he has a fine sense of humour. B. Because he can make a good speech.
C. Because he has a lot of friends. D. Because he is admired by everybody.
- What was he invited to do one day?
A. To go to a wedding. B. To make jokes at a party.
C. To make a speech at a wedding reception. D. To prepare a speech.
- What is Geoffrey interested in?
A. Going to weddings. B. Making speeches at his friends' weddings.
C. Making jokes. D. Teasing his friends.
- How did Geoffrey feel when his daughter asked him to take her home after his speech?
A. Annoyed. B. Bored. C. Terrified. D. Disappointed.
- What did Geoffrey's daughter really dislike?
A. Her father's speech. B. The way her father made jokes.
C. The wedding. D. Seeing people laughing at her father.

VII. Fill in the blanks using "was/were"

1. The teacher _____ nice.
2. The students _____ clever.
3. But one student _____ in trouble.
4. We _____ for him.
5. He _____ nice though.
6. I _____ Canberra last spring.
7. We _____ at school last Saturday.
8. Tina _____ at home yesterday.
9. He was happy.
10. Robert and Stan _____ Garry's friends.
11. You _____ very busy on Friday.
12. They _____ in front of the supermarket.
13. I _____ in the museum.
14. She _____ in South Africa last month.
15. Jessica and Kimberly _____ late for school.

VIII. Write the correct form of the words in brackets.

1. I was (amaze) _____ to hear that Simon got married.
2. She said it was not as (interesting) _____ as she had expected.
3. It's hardly (surprise) _____ that you caught a cold. You never wear a jacket.
4. La la Land was _____ one of the best -reviewed films of 2016. (famous)
5. Julia Roberts is one of the most famous _____ in Hollywood. (act)

IX. Complete the sentences with the correct preposition.

1. We'll do the test _____ Friday 21st May.
2. I went to France _____ 1976 after I got my scholarship.
3. What was life _____ the 18th century like?
4. The bus leaves _____ 9.30 so let's hurry up.
5. Barry will go to the travel agency _____ Monday morning for some information.
6. There's a world cup football match _____ Sunday.
7. We'll come back _____ the end of September.
8. Most African countries got their independence _____ the 1960's.
9. Our team scored a wonderful goal _____ the beginning of the match and the crowd cheered.
10. Your friend is sleeping _____ the moment ; he seems exhausted.

11. He will go to school _____ 11 o'clock.
12. They went to London _____ the evening.
13. Jane planned a party _____ her birthday.
14. They always gather together _____ Christmas.
15. Margaret was born _____ 2003.
16. The competitions were held _____ January.
17. Did they go to the circus _____ Sunday?
18. They are going to go to the theatre _____ the weekend.
19. They started their work _____ the 10th of December.
20. He started his lessons _____ Friday morning.

X. Rearrange the words in the correct order to describe the films.

1. *Harry Potter and the Order of the Phoenix*

a/ It's/ do/ boy/ about/ can/ magic/ who

=> It's _____

2. *The Incredibles*

are/ are/ who/ They/ all/ family/ superheroes/ a.

=> They _____

3. *The Island of Dr Moreau*

place/ to/ a/ wants/ go/ where/ It's/ no one.

=> It's _____

4. *Alien*

a/ on/ about/ a/ lives/ monster/ spaceship/ It's/ which.

=> It's _____

5. *Atlantis: The Lost Empire*

named Milo Thatch/ of Atlantis/ A team/ find/ a scientist/ of people/ the lost empire/ help.

=> A _____